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Kahnawake Animal Control Law Hearing Concluded 
 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission 
(KLC) wishes to inform the community that the Phase II Hearing for the draft Kahnawà:ke 
Animal Control Law has been concluded following the meeting on Wednesday, 24 
Tsothohrkó:wa/January 2024. 
 
The final draft, along with the Legal Review and Implementation Plan, will be prepared and 
presented to the Council of Chiefs at a Legislative Session before proceeding to the Formal 
Reading.   
 
Nià:wen to the community members who participated in the Hearing. 
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For further information on the Law, please contact: 
Ryan Montour, ryan.montour@mck.ca, or 450-632-7500 
Lloyd Phillips, Lloyd.phillips@mck.ca, or 450-632-0635 
Robyn Montour, robyn.montour@mck.ca, or 450-632-0635 
 
For further information on the Process, please contact:  
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Services at 450-632-7500 or kls@mck.ca  
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